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Monday 17th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

History Day 
 

On Thursday 27th May, we will be having a whole school, creative day, focusing upon history. Each class 
will be delving into a specific era.  
 
Throughout the day, the children will be learning all about their given time period and the impact that it has 
had on life as we know if now.  
 
To maximise their experience, all children are being asked to dress up in character, according to their year 
groups time period. Please do not go to any expense of buying costumes, homemade costumes can be as 
equally creative. After all, the Greeks did not order their togas from Amazon!  
 
Year groups have been given the following eras: 
 
Nursery & Reception: The Stone Age (Flintstones) 
Year 1: The Ancient Greeks 
Year 2: The Egyptians 
Year 3: The Romans 
Year 4: The Vikings 
Year 5: The Victorians 
Year 6: The 1960's 
 
To help with covering the costs of the day, we are asking for a £1.00 contribution per child.  
 
We are sure the children will have a fun filled day and we thank you for your continued support. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
The Leadership Team 
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